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WATER MAIN REPAIRS TO CAUSE OUTAGES ON MAY 25

 

The City of Lander will be repairing a water main on Thursday, May 25, 2023, in the area of
North 2nd Street and Adams Street.  Water in the area will be shut off in the morning and will

https://www.landerwyoming.org/water-sewer/page/planned-water-outage-may-25-water-main-repair


be turned back on when the repair is done.  This repair should be completed within one day.  If
you will be home during the shutdown, we encourage you to fill water jugs for your daily water
usage.  

 

A map is attached that will indicate the potential area of the water outage.  City staff will be
placing notifications on homes that may be affected by the water outage. 

 

A detailed map can be found here:
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1xKT5iMFy8RpIxv9d2Il2lApB2z4CX_Y&usp=sharing

 

https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1xKT5iMFy8RpIxv9d2Il2lApB2z4CX_Y&usp=sharing

